
SUMMER Message from North Canaan Elementary School 
Friday, August 28, 2020 
 

Click on the blue underlined links. 

 

Hello Families, 
 

Teachers are preparing videos to let you see your child’s classroom.  Early next 

week you will receive an email from your child’s teacher letting you know your 

child’s cohort (group A or B.)  Please read the ​letter through this link​ for more 

information on distance learning. 
 

If you are in need of a ​backpack ​for your child to start school, please contact the 

main office: 860-824-5149.   
 

Community Conversations on COVID-19--Medicine for the Greater Good​: Dr. 

Galiatsatos of John Hopkins will be talking about the basics of COVID-19 with 

all interested from our community next Tuesday and Wednesday.  Click the blue 

link for details. 
 

The ​Connecticut State Department of Education​ has a new site that provides 

the COVID-19 data that will be used to assess the status level of school opening, 

whether we remain fully open (low infection level), switch to hybrid (moderate), 

or close (high.)  We have added a link entitled ​CT School Learning Model 

Indicators​ to our COVID webpage. 
 

Reopening A to Z​: I have made an update to the Drop-Off section.  Please read 

the link to check for the door the middle 

school students will enter the school after 

you drop them off using the turnaround. 
 

Summer Reading:​  We hope students have 

learned much reading ​Hidden Figures ​this 

summer.  Remember to complete activities 

to earn raffle tickets to win one of the 

STEM prize baskets shown to the left. 

Submit your activities to your teacher on 

Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday, 

September 8-10.  Prize baskets will be 

drawn Friday. 

 

Y​ou can always reach me at ​aroy@nceschool.org​.   
 

Stay Safe and Well,  
Dr. Roy 
Principal 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1q8MitN4MIOhJrPVc_YCxPfutA3BtzOcT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-8FhX0F_bdx89MzxD8IRA2G0ujPIK86U/view?usp=sharing
https://data.ct.gov/stories/s/CT-School-Reopening/ddy2-ijgu/
https://data.ct.gov/stories/s/CT-School-Reopening/ddy2-ijgu/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fDOaC627Cmvvo8Bkq0sfQsTzIDPU35dE6NqzUkVWFxw/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:aroy@nceschool.org

